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ELGIN STREET PUBLIC SCHOOL RECEIVES 
SWIM GRANT THAT WILL HELP SAVE LIVES 
　
Students in grades one through six at Elgin Street Public School received an incredible opportunity from The GoodLife Kids Foundation that will provide every child with free swimming lessons at Jack Purcell Pool. 
 
"Everyone is very excited to be working in partnership with Elgin Street Public School on this innovative program,” said Linda Pajot, Facility Manager for The City of Ottawa, Jack Purcell Community Centre. 
 
The SWIM ( Student Water Instruction Matters)  Program will provide every child the opportunity to learn to swim, regardless of socio-economic status. This program will provide children with lifesaving skills and quality recreation program during school hours that many children may otherwise never have the opportunity to receive. 
 
"We believed that extra steps were necessary to provide children the capacity to save themselves if ever they entered water unexpectedly," said Barbara Johnson-Iafelice, Principal of Elgin Street Public School. "This gift of support from The GoodLife Kids Foundation will provide children with lifesaving skills, introduce children to water safety and the sport of swimming". 
 
A recent Lifesaving Society study indicated that over sixty percent (60%) of Canadian children do not take swimming lessons. Drowning is the second leading cause of death for Canadian children. 
 

“At GoodLife Kids we not only want to create opportunities for kids to be active we want them to develop a lifelong love of activity,” said Silken Laumann, GoodLife Kids Champion.  “Swimming is not only essential for safety but a great activity for all ages and abilities.  We are pleased to fund this program that will provide every child the opportunity to learn to swim, regardless of their economic position.” 


The GoodLife Kids Foundation is a Canadian private foundation that envisions a Canada where all kids have the opportunity to benefit from an active life. 

"We believe that every child deserves to learn the life skills that this SWIM program will provide," said Lisa Burrows, Executive Director of The GoodLife Kids Foundation. "Drowning is preventable and we are proud to be part of this innovative school based swimming program.”
 
For more information about children's swimming programs and fee assistance program, please contact The City of Ottawa by calling 311 or visit www.ottawa.ca
 
To find out more about The GoodLife Kids Foundation, visit www.goodlifekids.com
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